COTTON UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF STUDENTS’ WELFARE
Panbazar, Guwahati, Assam-781001
www.cottonuniversity.ac.in :: email : dsw@cottonuniversity.ac.in

Memo No. - CU/DSW/2023/106/476 Date: 18/07/2023

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby informed to all the existing boarders 6f Cotton University boys’ hostel that the
newly constructed SRB Boys’ Hostel is ready for allotment of seats for the session 2023-
2024. So, it is informed to them that any existing boarder of Cotton University boys’ hostel
willing to stay at the newly constructed SRB Boys’ Hostel may contact at
dsw@cottonuniversity.ac.in on or before 31* July, 2023.

This has been issued with the approval of hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Cotton

University.
(Dr. Prasanta Sarma) OF ’Zb:b/‘
Director of Students’ Welf\agrl,
Cotton University, Guwahati - 01.
Memo No. - CU/DSW/2023/106/476-10 Date: 18/07/2023

Copy for information to:

1. Pro Vice Chancellor, Cotton University.
PS to Vice Chancellor, Cotton University.
PS to Registrar Cotton University.
The Dean Students” Welfare, Cotton University.
The Academic Registrar, Cotton University.
Finance Officer, Cotton University.
All the wardens of the C.U. hostels.
CSM with a request to upload this notice in the university website.
. Notice Boards.
10. Office file.
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(Dr. Prasanta Sarma) &6 )

Director of Students’ Welfare,
Cotton University, Guwahati - 01.



